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This Week in Room 18… 


Reading— We continue to learn about the expectations for Reader’s Workshop.  This week we talked about ‘turn and talk’ and sharing ideas during reading time.  We discussed how to pick ‘just right’ books to read.  We also discussed how to take care of books in our classroom library.   We practiced recognizing and writing stick and slanted letters such as T, H, E, w, y and z.  We worked on recognizing rhymes too.  


Writing—We wrote a pretest writing sample on friendship this week.  Then, we learned about Writer’s Workshop.  On most days we will get a chance to write in our journals and share our stories.  At the beginning of the year, we express ourselves through drawings.    


Math—We did some work with shapes this week.  Mrs. Baur read a couple of books about shapes, we completed coloring pages on the 4 basic shapes and had a shape hunt in our room.  We listed things in our environment that have the same shape as circles, triangles, squares and rectangles.  


Social Studies---We continued to discuss the rules and expectations at school.  We made a book on following school rules.


We heard the story of Johnny Appleseed this week and made a Johnny Appleseed.  








Helper of the Week


Mrs. Baur was the helper again this week.





Upcoming Events---


Snack---Please know that snack time is only about 15 minutes.  One snack and a drink is enough for them.  Many students have been finishing any unfinished lunch items from their cold lunches.


Emergency cards---Thank you for returning your emergency cards so promptly.  Only a few parents still need to send them in.  If this section is highlighted, I am in need of your emergency card.


Name writing practice---There are a handful of students who are receiving some name writing homework this weekend.  Please assist your student in writing his or her name.


Work Folders---The students have folders in their backpacks to put their completed work in.  If your child’s work is not in the folder, please encourage them to put it in there.  These folders should be in their backpacks every day.


Bathroom Use---Please encourage your child to be careful when using the bathroom at school.  We’ve had some misses and it is causing our bathroom to be quite stinky and messy. (


Photos---Hope you enjoy the first week of school  photos!





























Another great week!


Students are learning how to be good listeners. 





Stories we heard this week…


Yes, We Can!


Giraffes Can’t Dance


Mouse Mess


Nursery Rhymes









